
 

Three wildlife filmmaking scholarships up for grabs

The Wildlife Film Academy (WFA) is offering scholarships, sponsored by the National Film and Video Foundation, to three
prospective wildlife filmmakers from previously disadvantaged communities for a one-month course in Oranjezicht, Cape
Town. The monthly course is limited to ten candidates. Scholarship winners will only have to cover travel, transport and
accommodation costs in Cape Town. Complete the online application form on www.wildlifefilmacademy.com or phone
course director James Hendry on +27 (0)21 422 2644 or cell +27 (0)82 550 5417.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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